
From: Lyndal Walters  
Sent: Monday, 24 May 2021 2:35 PM 
To: Thomson, Sophie <SThomson@begavalley.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: RE: BVSC planning proposal for deemed concessional lots 
 
Hi Sophie  
Thanks for advising me that a map will be produced and provided to us for our review. 
 
This information will assist BCD to provide a more thorough response to the planning proposal. 
 
Regards 
Lyndal  
 
Lyndal Walters  
Senior Conservation Planning Officer 

Please note that I am currently working 4 days a week, Monday-Thursday. 
 
Biodiversity and Conservation| Department of Planning, Industry and Environment 
T 02 6229 7157  |  M  |  E rog.southeast@environment.nsw.gov.au 
Level 3, 11 Farrer Place, Queanbeyan NSW 2620 
PO Box 733, Queanbeyan NSW 2620 
www.dpie.nsw.gov.au 
In order to ensure a high level of customer service and monitor work flow, South East Planning Team 
has an email address: rog.southeast@environment.nsw.gov.au.  Please address all further email 
correspondence in relation to Planning matters to this address.   If appropriate, emails can be marked 
to the attention of your usual contact in the team. 

 
 
Our Vision: Together, we create thriving environments, communities and economies. 
 
The Department of Planning, Industry and Environment acknowledges that it stands on Aboriginal 
land. We acknowledge the traditional custodians of the land and we show our respect for elders past, 
present and emerging through thoughtful and collaborative approaches to our work, seeking to 
demonstrate our ongoing commitment to providing places in which Aboriginal people are included 
socially, culturally and economically. 
 
 
 
 
 
From: Thomson, Sophie <SThomson@begavalley.nsw.gov.au>  
Sent: Friday, 21 May 2021 4:34 PM 
To: 'Anna Jones' <Anna.Jones@rfs.nsw.gov.au>; Lyndal Walters 
<lyndal.walters@environment.nsw.gov.au>; Wendy Goodburn <wendy.goodburn@dpi.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: BVSC planning proposal for deemed concessional lots 
 
Hi Anna, Lyndal and Wendy 
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I have given the list of parcels that may be affected by this planning proposal to a GIS consultant to 
generate a .pdf map that shows the distribution of the lots and their zones. 
It is not possible to accurately describe the parcels that may be affected by this planning proposal for 
reasons described in the planning proposal. The map should not be released to the public or taken as 
definitive – it was produced using approximate data for the purposes of indicating to the scale of 
development that may result from this planning proposal. 
This map is being produced by Council only because both Lyndal and Wendy have requested 
information about the distribution and zoning of potentially affected lots. 
I will forward it through to you as soon as I am able. 
Regards, Sophie 
 
 
 
    

 

Sophie Thomson 
Strategic Planning Coordinator 
 
PO Box 492, Bega NSW 2550 
M. 0427 203 882  
E. sthomson@begavalley.nsw.gov.au 
 
www.begavalley.nsw.gov.au  

 

 
We wish to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the lands and waters of the Shire 
- the people of the Yuin nation and show our respect to elders past and present.  
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